
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rebecca Katz   
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 10:04 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: No more pipelines 
 
Please, for the sake of our environment please forbid Enbridge to build a dirty pipeline through such a 
sensitive and vulnerable landscape.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Becky Katz 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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